
PGMS
REMINDERS

-All students are required to wear their badge with a
breakaway lanyard. If they do not have one, they need
to report to the school store prior to period 1. After
the second replacment, student’s will be charged $5.00.

-Students may arrive on campus at 8:35 am.  Boys and
Girls Club is availabe if you need to drop off your
student earlier than 8:35am. They also have
afterschool care. 

-We are strongly enforcing dress code per our district’s
Code of Conduct. 

-Be sure to log into your FOCUS Parent Portal and
complete this year’s forms- Emergency forms, current
contact information etc. This is also where you view
child’s grades and attendance



-We appreciate your flexibility and patience as
we navigate through the first week. Thank you. 


